
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

The Mary C. O’Brien Governing Board announces its intention to hold a Special 
Meeting for the purpose of proposing the 19/20 expenditure budget.  The public is 
invited to attend.  The meeting will be held as follows: 
 
 
 
 
DATE:   TUESDAY, JUNE 18 2019 
 
 
LOCATION:  PINAL COUNTY SCHOOL OFFICE 
 
TIME:   8:30 a.m. 

 

 


